
Dunbar Community Council 

Public consultation on a proposal to introduce a 20 mph speed limit trial in 
Central Dunbar (North of the East Coast Mainline Railway). The area of trial 
is shown on map overleaf. 
Please give us your views by answering the questions below.  
Circle chosen answer.  

Your Details 
I am a Dunbar and District resident: Yes        No     My postcode is……………………….. 
 
Safety 
When they are walking in Central Dunbar and crossing the road, how safe do you consider 
the streets to be for:  
 
Children 
 Very Unsafe  Unsafe No opinion  Safe  Very Safe  
Adults 
 Very Unsafe  Unsafe No opinion  Safe  Very Safe  
Older People 
 Very Unsafe  Unsafe No opinion  Safe  Very Safe 
 
Speed Limit Trial 
Do you support the 20 mph trial? 
 Yes    Neither against nor support   No 
 
Do you think the introduction of the 20 mph speed limit will change your driving behaviour? 
 Yes    Possibly     No  I don’t drive 
 
Do you think the introduction of the 20 mph speed limit will change the behaviour of other 
drivers? 
 Yes    Don’t know    No 
 
Public Meeting 
Would you be interested in attending a public meeting on Tuesday 21st June at 7.30 pm at 
Dunbar Grammar School to discuss the introduction of the 20 mph speed limit in Central 
Dunbar? 
 Yes    Perhaps     No 
 
Thank you for your help. The completed forms may be returned to The Town House, Dunbar, 
or to the John Muir Birthplace, Dunbar. They will be analysed by the Community Council, and 
the results reported to the Dunbar and East Linton Ward Councillors. 
This form may also be completed on line with the following link: 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/DunbarCC 




